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March 20, 2023 10:28 a.m.

Oregon Legislature
Salem, Oregon

Dear Legislators:

This legislation should be presented to the voters of Oregon, and not determined by the
Legislature. Please take action to do this now.

This is legislation imposing taxes upon us which we have not approved, and which, in our minds
does not reflect the will of Oregon voters. This is not an emergency.

Thank you.

Leon Stansfield
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